
Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO

Pistachio Cream is a 
natural liqueur prepared 
without preservatives or 
artificial flavorings. It 

is delicious as a dessert 
and can be used in the 

preparation of cocktails 
and various desserts. Very 

pleasant on ice-cream, 
sorbetto, fruit salad or 
pudding. Great as an 

aperitif or enjoy at any 
time by shaking and 

serving cold in a liqueur 
glass without ice.

CREMA DI 
PISTACCHIO


